
IN C O M M I T T E E 

November 14, 2019 

The Honorable City Council 
133 Wi l l i am Street 
New Bedford, M A 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on City Property at a Meeting held on Tuesday, October 22, 2019, considered a 
C O M M U N I C A T I O N , Council President Morad, submitting a communication from 
Superintendent Anderson, Secretary to the School Committee, notifying that on May 13, 2019, 
the School Committee voted that the Horatio A . Kempton School is no longer needed by the New 
Bedford Public School. (To be Referred to the Committee on City Property.) (Ref d 5/23/19) 

On motion by Councillor Lima and seconded by Councillor Markey, the Committee V O T E D ; To 
recommend to the City Council to take "No Eurther Act ion" on the C O M M U N I C A T I O N , 
Council President Morad, submitting a communication from Superintendent Anderson, Secretary 
to the School Committee, notifying that on May 13, 2019, the School Committee voted that the 
Horatio A . Kempton School is no longer needed by the New Bedford Public School. This 
motion passed on a voice vote. 

I N C O M M I T T E E O N C I T Y PROPERTY 

Councillor Naomi R. A . Carney, Chairperson 
NRAC; dmb 


